
You are invited to join us for… 

The Kindergarten Holiday  
Concert & Social 

Thursday, December 20th  
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

(in the gym) 

Kindergarten students will be  
performing between 2:00 - 2:30 p.m.   

Families are invited to bring a small amount of a 
nut-free snack to share with their child’s class during 
a celebration social in the gym from 2:30 - 3:00 p.m. 

Please label any containers you wish to get back. 
(Students will return to class at 3:00 p.m. or be released to their parents) 

**There will be NO parking available on school 
property.   

Please walk or park on available streets nearby** 


